DENSO CORPORATION
DENSO 1-1,Showa-cho, Kariya-shi, Aichi-ken, 448-8661, Japan

Engineering Administration Department
Tel : +81-566-25-6997
Fax : +81-566-25-4548

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street N.W.
Washington DC 20554

Subject: Instruction Manual/Compliance Statement for FCC IDs HYQ12BBD, a radio

keyless entry system for cars.

Dear Sirs

Our product HYQ12BBD is a transmitter for a radio keyless entry system for cars. It
will be already installed in cars (as original equipment) when it will be placed into the
US market. We, DENSO CORPORATION, do not issue any users manual for this

product.

Compliance Statement (FCC rules 15.19(a)): Because our transmitter is too small to

place the compliance statement on it and because we do not issue any users manual for
our transmitter, we hereby confirm that we will inform the car manufacture that the

compliance statement must be included in the users manual of the car.

Yours Sincerely,

XA}ML S‘,\Z‘MW

Kazuo Sakakibara

Manager

Engineering Administration Department
DENSO CORPORATION



DENSO CORPORATION
DENSO 1-1,Showa-cho, Kariya-shi, Aichi-ken, 448-8661, Japan

Engineering Administration Department
Tel : +81-566-25-6997
Fax : +81-566-25-4548

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street N.W.,
Washington DC 20554

Dear Sirs,

We, DENSO CORPORATION, hereby confirm that we do not issue advertising
literature and/or instruction manual for our products with the FCC IDs HYQ12BBD.
This product is a Remote Keyless Entry Systems for vehicles, and one of the automobile

parts installed in vehicles as original equipment.

Yours sincerely,

Hogus Skbpeifo—

Kazuo Sakakibara

Manager

Engineering Administration Department
DENSO CORPORATION



